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Buchanan Co Ramp Closed Tuesday
(KAIR) -- The ramp from Route A to northbound Interstate 229 will be closed Tuesday for
pavement repairs.

According to the Missouri Department of Transportation, local maintenance crews will close the
ramp at 6:30 a.m.

The closure will remain in place overnight.
The ramp should reopen by 7 a.m. Wednesday.

Motorists will need to plan an alternate route.
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